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PARKFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL

Dear Parent/Carer 28™ February 2019

We would like to make you aware of a particularly nasty 'game’ called '‘Momo' which is available on line.
This game encourages children to harm themselves. We attach the Parents Guide' and urge you to read
this and use it to help safeguard your child. This information can also be found on our school website
www.parkfieldprimary.co.uk.

A useful article you may also wish to read on the internet can be found by following this link -
https://www.theweek.co.uk/96 mbm\sro.—-a-}m-aoao-msn_am-nrn__m:nm-o:a-:-a-an:omwocm.
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Yours sincerely

Mrs Price (Head of School}
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